
GET 
INVOLVED!

About the Study
The I-684 & I-84 Transportation Corridor Study is being 

developed by NYSDOT in partnership with a steering 
committee which is comprised of state, county and local 

officials with expertise in the areas of transportation. 
The study team is examining how the corridors 

function today and working to identify strategies 
to improve overall operations and safety.

New York State Department of Transportation 
(NYSDOT), in partnership with a study steering 
committee, would like your feedback during the 
development of the I-684 & I-84 Transportation 
Corridor Study. 

You are invited to:

•	 Learn about existing and forecasted traffic conditions
•	 Provide input on the corridor vision
•	 Contribute thoughts on corridor needs, issues, and 

goals
•	 Provide feedback on transportation strategies

ATTEND THE PUBLIC WORKSHOP!

WHEN:

WHERE: 

Thursday, December 12, 2019

7:00 PM - 9:00 PM

Bedford Hills Town Hall*
321 Bedford Road
Bedford Hills, NY

INTERSTATE 684 & 
INTERSTATE 84 

TRANSPORTATION CORRIDOR 
STUDY

Transit improvements

Congestion relief

Interchange connections

Reduced diversions

*Take the Saw Mill River Parkway to Exit 39. Bedford Town Hall 
is directly across from the Police Department building.

Your Ideas Count!
If you have any questions or comments
on the study, please contact 
Ms. Sandra Jobson, 
Regional Planning and Program 
Manager at 
(845) 431-5853 or 
email sandra.jobson@dot.ny.gov


